
 
2022 UN Ocean Conference News Wave 

31 January 2022 
 
Call for Stakeholder Inputs to Concept Notes of the Interactive Dialogues 
Taking into account the evolving landscape and new challenges brought about by the 
COVID-19 pandemic, stakeholders will be invited to contribute another round of inputs to 
update the concept papers with latest COVID-related data and analysis in the status and 
trends, challenges and opportunities, possible areas for new partnerships as well as 
recommendations on advancing implementation of SDG 14. 
 



in the Trusteeship Council Chamber, UNHQ, to kick off the negotiations. Given the current 
situation, the meeting will possibly have a virtual format. 



• Applications can only be done through the dedicate online form available here. 
• All applications for special accreditation will be reviewed by the Secretariat before 

they are presented to the General Assembly for decision. Please note that important 
supporting documentation will be required, such as an annual report, proof of legal 
status and motivation letter – please allow enough time to provide all these. 

• Special accreditation is granted to organizations or entities by the General Assembly 
on a non-objection basis. Following the Assembly’s approval, the Secretariat will 
notify all organizations that have received special accreditation. Once an 
organization or entity has received special accreditation, it will need to register to 
attend the Ocean Conference.  

• Non-governmental organizations in consultative status with the ECOSOC or other 
entities listed above do not need to apply for special accreditation. 

 
New Website for Voluntary Commitments 
Check out the new website for Voluntary Commitments and register your commitment in 
support of the Sustainable Development Goals here. 
 


